
KENESAW M. LANDIS 
COMMISSIONER

LESLIE M . O'CONNOR 
SECRETARY - TREASURER 

BASEBALL 

Mr. A. G. Carter, 

122 SOUTH MICHIGAN AVENUE 

CHICAGO 

April 29, 1924. 

Vice-President, Fort Worth Baseball Club, 
516 w. T. Waggoner Building, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

If it were physically possible to get to Fort 

Worth for your flag raising, most certainly I would come, 

but my tieup during the next two and one-half or three 

months is such that it is absolutely out of the question.

I am terribly sorry to have to write you in this vein, for, 

aside from the interesting matter mentioned above, there 

are strong personal reasons why I would like to be with 

you. 

With every good wi sh,

Very truly youra, 

Commissioner. 
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